A/

COMCAST SEP

Mr. Yemi Akinwale, Manager
City of Hartford

19 W Main St

Hartford, MI 49057

Dear Mr. Akinwale:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV services.
Accordingly, please note that:

. The INSP channel will be relocated to the More Sports and Entertainment pack. The change
will occur on or after September 26, 2023.

Please feel free to contact me at 517-930-5299, if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

B e

Brian Sapita

Manager, External Affairs
Comcast, Heartland Region
1401 E. Miller Rd.
Lansing, MI 48911



